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Important Notice

Subject: Intimation for withdrawal of Services- Dr. B.L.K. Kapur Memorial Hospital

It is for the information all Medical beneficiaries of DDA that Medical Cell has received
intimation letter dated 05.06.2023 (Refer letter at Annexure A) for withdrawal of Medical

services/facilities from Dr. B.L.K. Kapur Memorial Hospital, Pusa Road New Delhi 110005
w.e.f. 06.07.2023.

Medical Beneficiaries of DDA are requested to keep in mind the above letter while
visting to the Hospital.
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Letter No.: BLK/SDOP/2023/JUN/07
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Vikas Sadan, 1. N. A, Sl o
New Delhi = 110023

Subject: Intimation for withdrawal of Services - Dr. B. L. Kapur Memorial Hospital
Dear Sir,

This has reference to our empanelment with Delhi Development Authority (DDA) for

extending multi-speciality medical treatment to the Delhi Development Authority (DDA)
beneficiaries.

In this regard, it is informed that the Hospital does not intend to extend the medical services to
the Delhi Development Authority (DDA) beneficiaries and same stands withdrawn by giving
One month’s notice. The date of cessation of services shall be 06" July, 2023.

The services being provided to the patients already admitted will be continued till the discharge
of the said patients.

We express our gratitude to the management of Delhi Development Authority (DDA) for their
patronage.

Thanking you.
For Dr. B. L. Kapur Memorial Hospital
(A Unit of Lahore Hospital Society)

Sr. Director - Operations & Planning
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